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North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality provides disaster 
remediation information 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality has detailed 
information about disaster remediation including proper cleanup after a fire or other 
disaster online at deq.nd.gov/flood. 

 
A number of topics are covered such as appropriate waste disposal and debris removal, 
including how to address asbestos hazards and disposing of large animal carcasses. 

 
Residents may also contact Environmental Quality at 701-328-5150 or email 
deq@nd.gov. 

 

For more information contact: 
 
Diana Trussell 
Solid Waste Program Manager 
4201 Normandy Street |  Bismarck, ND 58503-1324 | 
PHONE: 701-328-5164 |  EMAIL: dtrussell@nd.gov 

www.deq.nd.gov 

https://deq.nd.gov/flood
mailto:deq@nd.gov
mailto:dtrussell@nd.gov
http://www.deq.nd.gov/

